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ACO Technologies plc designs, develops, manufactures and supplies Building Drainage, Waste Management and 
Surface Water products. We are committed to meeting all applicable statutory obligations and exceed them with our 
commitment to global initiatives. Ensuring we maintain market-leading credentials that better serve our customers, 
business and employees.

The Directors, Management, and Staff are dedicated to upholding the highest levels of environmental responsibility 
across every aspect of the organisation. Through our Environmental Management System, accredited to ISO 14001, we 
constantly strive, in partnership with our suppliers and customers, to continually improve our energy and water efficiency, 
and to minimise our environmental and ecological impact.

In alignment with Government and industry-led initiatives, ACO is committed to achieving Net Zero emissions in 
operations and our supply chain, affirming our responsibility to limit global warming to 1.5 degrees Celsius in accordance 
with Science Based Targets. We are dedicated to minimising the use of finite resources, reducing embedded carbon in 
our products through life cycle thinking and circular economy principles.

ACO offers sustainable solutions through the Collect, Clean, Hold, and Reuse water management chain, aligning 
with the UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Supporting sustainable water management (SDG 6), innovative 
infrastructure (SDG 9), and sustainable cities (SDG 11) whilst reducing carbon emissions (SDG 13) and promoting 
responsible consumption (SDG 12). Supporting health and wellbeing (SDG 3), life below water (SDG 14) and life 
on land (SDG 15). ACO foster partnerships (SDG 17) with industry partners, planners, and authorities to develop 
environmental standards and guidelines for the sectors that use our products and services.
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